
A huge welcome to our new students and their whānau.  We know that you will love
being at Maungakaramea School!

 
Welcome Leo, Luca and Hannah in Piwakawaka!

NEWSLETTER
Term 3, Week 1

30 July 2021

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
The start to the term has gone well, beginning with a group of students visiting the
sports club and seeing Tim Southee and the Mace Cup, followed by our first pōwhiri

for the year where we welcomed new staff. The pōwhiri was a special event as it
signified the beginning of our school's relationship with local hapū Te Parawhau.

 
I have enjoyed meeting some of you and look forward to meeting many more over the

next few weeks. Please feel free to stop in and say hello. 
 

Simon Schuster
Principal

 

To all our students
for their respectful
participation in our

pōwhiri  

People of 
the Week

Paige T for twice bringing
students into the office

who had injured
themselves in the

playground.  Paige is a
great role model for our

school values.

To pack a spare change of clothes for
your child(ren) in the winter, in case

they get wet and cold.



 Policy review:
The School Board of Trustees welcomes parents to have input

into the policy review for:
 

- Complaints and Concerns
- Behaviour Management

 
The link to School Docs is located on the school website. 

THE MACE CUP
Thank you to the Sports Club

for the invitation to have
students attend on Monday
and see the Mace Cup and

local cricketer Tim Southee. 
Students who attended
enjoyed this “once in a
lifetime” opportunity. 

 

SICKNESS
If your child is sick, please keep them home until they are well.  

You can let us know by:
Phone: 09 432 3804

Email: office@mgk.school.nz
Website: www.maungakaramea.school.nz/report-an-absence/

Remember to let us know each day that they are sick (you can do this in
advance if you know)

ROAD PATROL
We are still looking for helpers to supervise

Road Patrol before and after school.  
Please let us know if you can help with any

of the following slots:
3.00-3.30pm 

Tuesday to Thursday
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES BY-
ELECTION: STAFF REP

Board of Trustees’ Election Declaration of
Staff Election Results 

 
At the close of nominations, as there was

only one valid nomination received, I hereby
declare the following duly elected: 

 
LONERGAN, Leanne

 



SCHOOL NOTICES
IMPORTANT DATES

12 AUGUST - CROSS COUNTRY @ PORTLAND SCHOOL
27 AUGUST - DAFFODIL DAY

1 SEPTEMBER - WPSSA CROSS COUNTRY
17 SEPTEMBER - SCHOOL DISCO

30 SEPTEMBER - KERERU/PUKEKO TRIP TO FLIP OUT & THE POOLS
1 OCTOBER - END OF TERM 3

18 OCTOBER - START OF TERM 4
 

THURSDAYS - YEAR 7 & 8 TECH @ TAS
THURSDAYS - MUSIC LESSONS

ALTERNATE THURSDAYS - ASSEMBLY @ 2.30PM (5 & 19 AUGUST, 2, 16 & 30 SEPTEMBER)
FRIDAYS - LUNCH ORDERS

ALTERNATE FRIDAYS - NEWSLETTER (30 JULY, 13 & 27 AUGUST, 10 & 24 SEPTEMBER)

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE FOLLOWING
STUDENTS:

 
PEYTON

ZEKE

RAKEI

COHEN

TANE

ROWAN



COMMUNITY NOTICES


